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Dear Parents, 

 

As per a letter from Archbishop O’ Reilly, confirmation for 5th & 6th class will now 

take place in July. Following a meeting between Fr. Bobby, Ms. Hennessy, Mr. 

Kearney and Mr. Mc Loughlin, it has been decided that confirmation will take 

place on Saturday July 10th.  

 

Due to the large numbers and per Covid19 regulations, we will have two 

ceremonies. 

 

5th class will receive their confirmation at 2pm on July 10th. 

 

6th class will receive their confirmation at 4pm on July 10th.  

 

 

We appreciate that this is short notice but we are only following on from 

Archbishop O Reilly’s instructions. Should any person not be able to attend the 

ceremony, Fr Bobby has advised us that he will accommodate them at a later date.  

 

Parents, child and sponsor may attend the ceremony only.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tomás McLoughlin 
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